Wards Creek
Elementary

T August 2022
Welcome Back Warriors

We hope your summer has been fantastic and you have been able to spend
lots of time having fun with friends and fami(I?/. It seems almost impossible
that the 2022-2023 school year is just around the corner. Important details
to ensure we have another GREAT START to a new year of learning together
are outlined in the TORCH.

Mission (why we exist) — At WCES we ensure Achievement, Learning,
and Leadership for ALL.

Vision (what must we become) — To build and sustain a culture that provides
a safe environment where all stake holders collaborate to ensure growth and
achievement for all.

Last year, our students worked hard to do their very best everyday learning
and developing friendships. The greatest success at WCES were the
relationships that we created with our students. With so many new Warriors
and families, we made it a priority to develop relationships and will continue
to do so as we grow. We know when students feel valued, in return they
value themselves and their learning environment.

As we prepare for the upcoming school year, we are committed to
continuing our traditions of excellence in a learning environment that
ensureéaclhlevement, learning and leadership for all! It is great to be a
WARRIOR!

We are currently working on class placement and are super excited about
sharing this information with you soon. Class placement will be available in
HAC Monday, August 8.

Although the next few weeks may become extremely busy, we are never too
busy to answer your questions. Please contact the front office if we can be
of any assistance.

We cannot wait to see you!









 + Drop off begins at 7:50

* Please pay attention — no cell phones

Please use the time in the car line to make sure your child has

their backpack, lunchbox, water bottle and is ready to exit the
car

At dismissal, please leave your car tag hanger with your child’s
name on display while you are in the car line

If you arrive after 8:25am, you must bring your child to the front
office to check in

~ School District Ilness Guidelines found here:
oo https://wwwe.stjohns.k12.fl.us/health/iliness/ for general

~« There is no longer a dedicated district COVID hotline. For
- all future COVID-related testing, questions, or concerns,
- please consult your child’s pediatrician for guidance and

- upcoming absence. Upon return to school, a parent or
= doctor’s note must be provided to excuse the absence.

-« St. Johns County School District will no longer provide

School District Illness Policy:
- » For the 2022-2023 SY, please refer to the St. Johns County

health concerns related to your child.

recommendations.

 Should the pediatrician recommend your child stay home
from school, please notify your child’s teacher(s) of their

- exposure notifications for the upcoming school year.



https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fhealth%2Fillness%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCathy.Hutchins%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C7d064353e5eb443c919a08da74a2f344%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637950540462639090%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=o1BtXEQpwgYxAFx%2BJIIfmT0nWZH2DVTgUh03oph%2FMkU%3D&reserved=0
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